
From: Mark Patteson
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Brown and Jackson SEPA Application (SE-20-00003)
Date: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 8:06:34 AM

Kelly

I am a homeowner within 1 mile of the proposed site and am writing to voice my objection to
its approval. 

I am very concerned about the water quality of my well and to the aquifer that feeds the city of
Kittitas. I also am concerned about air quality.

I drove up to what I believe is the proposed site.  There was/is no land use action signs and I
find that to be odd.  I think something that can destroy the value of my property and my
quality of life should not be seemily slid in without letting people know.

I strongly urge you to deny this application until you can have a full discussion with the
impacted property owners and/or consider another location.

Mark Patteson
1800 Fox Rd.
Ellensburg, WA 98926
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